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Dear Parents,

“Greetings from IIS Family”

We wish to inform you that on the occasion of Prophet Mohammed’s (PBUH) Birthday, the UAE
Government has declared a public holiday on 29" September 2023, Friday. There will be no regular
classes for the students of KG — XII on the mentioned date. The School Office will also be closed for
the day. Parents are advised to kindly take note of the same.

Stay safe & healthy!
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PRINCIPAL
Ms. Qurat Ul Ain




